
From: Paul Callahan <pcallahan@goodwillsc.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/29/2016 4:00:42 PM
Subject: Partners in the Power of Work on Monday, February 1, 2016

Katherine, Pat Michael, who you met recently, asked that I forward this invitation on to you for an event that 
we are having this coming Monday.

Thanks for any consideration.

All the best,
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